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Submission
The effect of allowing two storey developments has significantly impacted the heritage view of Rosebery. When we moved here over 10 years ago, we
complied with local planning guidelines to limit the height and scope of our home improvements. The key issues are :
Inconsistent look of developments without a California Bungalow style
Considerable over shadowing
Poor building to land ratio
The established local planning framework is the best mechanism to deliver housing diversity, provide certainty and protect local character
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